
HUNGER FREE

STUDENTS

CONNECTING STUDENTS TO NUTRITIOUS FOOD 

IN SCHOOL AND AT HOME

It's hard to ensure that students are receiving the food they need to fuel their studies, but there's a

simple way your school can help. Include a checkbox on the Free and Reduced-Price Lunch form that

prompts a referral to our Food Resource Hotline. Once Hunger Free Colorado receives the referral,

food resource navigators reach out and help families apply for the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance

Program (SNAP) and connect them to nearby food resources. Students participating in SNAP are

automatically certified for free school meals.

HOW DOES THIS HELP YOUR SCHOOL?

Helps lower school lunch debt.

Ensures students have the food they need to thrive.

Reduces administrative burden. 

If you have questions about Hunger Free Students or how helping families connect 
with SNAP can help your school, contact info@HungerFreeColorado.org.

This initiative can also increase a school's Identified Student Percentage (ISP), making it eligible for

new funding resources.


